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NOTIFICATION TO PARENT
Reservation of Consent for the Release of Certain Student Information

Dear Parents:

Pursuant to federal education law, the Lake Placid Central School District must disclose to military
recruiters and institutions of higher learning, upon request, the names, addresses and telephone numbers
of our high school students. However, the Lake Placid Middle/High School must also notify parents of
their rights and the rights of their children to request, in writing, that the district NOT release such
information if it is requested.

Parents, or students who are at least 18 years old, wishing to exercise their option to withhold their
consent to the release of the above information to military recruiters and institutions of higher learning,
must sign and return the form below to me by September 8. 2023.

In the event that you have any questions, please contact me at 518- 523-2475 x 3002. Thank you for your
assistance.

Sincerely,

Tim Seymour, Superintendent

PARENT NOTIFICATION TO SCHOOL DISTRICT

TO: Principal
Lake Placid High School
34 School Street
Lake Placid, NY 12946

RE: Reservation of Consent for the Release of Certain Student Information under federal education law.

Please DO NOT release the name, address or telephone number of

Name of Student

to military recruiters or institutions of higher learning.

Parent Signature Date

Student Signature, if 18 years or older Date



